
Endorsement statement

As active participants in the Procure4Health project, we recognise the value and significance of the Action Plan,  
whose final version is being developed, in advancing innovative procurement practices within the health and 
care sectors. Developed collaboratively with a diverse range of procurers, this document provides actionable 
strategies and tools to address pressing challenges in areas such as sustainability, digital healthcare, integrated  
care, and predictive and precision medicine.

Recognising the diversity of regional and local contexts, we are committed to this Action Plan, and we will  
consider the guiding principles of this process to address specific challenges and opportunities in our respective  
areas, ensuring its relevance and maximising its impact in delivering meaningful outcomes.

This Action Plan reflects our shared commitment to improving health and care outcomes through innovation and 
collaboration. By contributing our experiences and insights, we have seen first-hand how the strategies outlined 
can support more effective and sustainable procurement practices. We believe this framework has the potential  
to guide health and care organisations in navigating the complexities of procurement while driving meaningful  
improvements in service delivery and patient care.

We are pleased to have contributed to this initiative and look forward to seeing its continued impact across the  
health and care community.

Signed,

Antonio Fernández-Campa García-Bernardo

ACIS Managing Director

Galician Health Knowledge Agency (ACIS)
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